
 

Things to remember for Year 4 
 

 Your child will need to wear their PE kit 

to school on their PE days. For Year 4 

this is a Monday and a Thursday. Please 

ensure that your child has the correct 

PE kit, complete with plain black 

trainers. If the weather is poor, your 

child may wear tracksuit bottoms or 

joggers rather than shorts. They will 

also need to remember a jumper and 

coat. 

 

 Please ensure that all your child’s 

belongings are named in case they are 

misplaced. 

 

 School begins at 8:45am each morning. 

Please make sure your child is on time 

every day. 

 

 This year, Year 4 children will be 

entering and exiting school through the 

lower gate on Dover Street which will 

take them through the spiral room. 

 

 Unfortunately, we will not currently be 

taking any children swimming due to 

Covid19. We hope to begin swimming 

sessions in the near future and will keep 

you updated.  

 

Homework 
 
 

Homework will be given on a Thursday and will 

be expected to be returned the following 

Tuesday. 
 
If your child needs help please ask them to 

come and speak to their class teacher before 

Tuesday! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times tables 

 
 

Towards the end of the year, Year 4 will be 

taking part in a times tables test set by the 

government. This test requires your child to be 

able to answer both multiplication and division 

questions for every times table quickly; within 

a six second time limit. Because of this, it is 

important that your child practices their times 

tables and becomes fluent in their knowledge. 

They can use IXL and TT rock stars to help 

them. Please ask if you are unsure of your 

child’s login.  
 

How can you enrich your 

child’s learning? 
 
 

There is a lot you can do as a parent to 

assist your child with their learning: 

 

 Listen to your child read every 

night and ask them questions about 

what they have read. Discuss any 

new words they come across and 

sign their reading record.  

 

 Support them with their homework, 

but don’t do it for them. Ensure 

they complete all the assigned 

homework each week. 

 

 Have a chat with your child each 

evening. Ask them what they have 

done at school and how their 

learning is going.  
 
 

 

Year 4 
 

 

Teachers –  
Mrs Hills 4H and Miss Tahir 4T 
 
Teaching Assistants – 
Mrs Schofield 4T 
 

Miss Arshad 4H 
Mrs Williams 
 

Clubs 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel all 

clubs for now due to Covid19. We will 

keep you updated and get our clubs back 

up and running as soon as possible.  

 



 

Maths 
 

Place Value 

Times Tables 

Mathematical language 

Problem solving 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Art 
 
Drawing 

Sketching 

Shading 

Painting 

English>>> 
 

Krindlekrax by Philip Ridley 

 

Punctuation 

Sentence starters 

Newspaper reports 

Poetry 

Diary entries  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Religious Education 

 

In RE, this term, Year 4 will be looking 

at the religion of Islam. 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 
 

Physical Education 
 

 

Dance 

Outdoor and Adventure activities 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Science 
  

Our science topic is called ‘Om nom 

nom…’ 

We will be looking at teeth and the 

digestive system. 
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